
Transfer T-2508 

Manager’s Report 
 

A Transfer of $1,406,317 from CIP H51-108 Statter Harbor Improvements Phase III to 

CIP H51-132 Statter Harbor Wave Attenuator. 

 

This request would transfer $1,406,317 of General Funds from the Statter Harbor Improvements 

Phase III CIP to the Statter Harbor Wave Attenuator CIP. These funds were obligated to the Statter 

Harbor Wave Attenuator CIP in Resolution 3065 as CBJ’s cost share of the US Army Corps of 

Engineers Auke Bay Feasibility Study. This project will investigate the feasibility of installing a 

floating wave attenuator, among other navigation options, to protect public and private marine 

facilities from wind-driven waves and vessel wakes. These facilities serve a multitude of 

commercial and non-commercial users and include public and private moorage facilities, Juneau’s 

most popular recreational launch ram facility, and only one of two marine fuel facilities between 

Juneau and Haines.  This request will transfer the unspent balance of Phase III A-C stages of the 

project. Phase III D will be funded with Docks funds.  

The Docks and Harbors Board reviewed this request at the February 27, 2025 meeting.  

 

The Manager recommends approval of this transfer.  
 


